
Below are some of the ideas submitted by our members that our staff have been able to 
complete during the closure. Thank you to all how responded to our request for ideas!  
 

• Showers – Added shelves, adhesive strips to basins and a product on the tiles to 
increase gripping. 

• Additional bottles of antibacterial/antiviral solution to make it more convenient to 
clean equipment after use. 

• Inflation level of basketballs was checked and adjusted as needed.  
• Benches were rearranged to create a better balance of seating areas on the fitness 

floor. 
• Maintenance performed on the bikes in Cycling Studio. 
• Treadmills calibrated. 
• Scale in men’s locker room moved. 
• Equipment has been moved away from the track. Thank you to all who 

participated in the equipment auction! 
• All cardiovascular and weight training equipment and all accessories in the main 

workout area have been thoroughly cleaned 
• Floors throughout the equipment area have been scrubbed and mopped  
• Cord on the treadmills have been secured to make the walkways safer 
• Weights, bands, medicine balls, step benches, bags, TRX, chairs and many more 

things in the High Court have been cleaned 
• Painting along the track and the walls of the High Court has been started and will 

continue through the week 
• Lockers have been cleaned and hooks tightened 
• Cycling studio has been thoroughly cleaned and disinfected 
• Member weight training cards have been organized 
• Walls in the Fitness classroom closet have been repaired and painted 
• Scuff marks have been removed throughout the facility  
• And a variety of other tasks and projects that were added to the list by our staff. 

Other items being considered: 
• Refinishing the basketball and racquetball courts 
• Re-grout the shower stalls in the men’s showers 
• High cleaning of vents and ceiling fans 

If you have any more ideas, please feel free to send them our way! 
 
One suggestion that we couldn’t accomplish, but has also been suggested by our staff, is 
to install skylights to bring in natural light! This will have to be added to a future list.  


